Minutes Extract of the December 11, 2006 Peninsula Community Council meeting

11.2 Building Communities Fund Allocation

The Chair indicated that there is \$65,000 remaining in the Building Communities Fund, to be allocated by Peninsula Community Council for capital projects throughout the Peninsula.

MOVED by Councillor Sloane, seconded by Deputy Mayor Uteck, that the Building Communities Fund allocation be deferred to the January 8, 2007 meeting of Peninsula Community Council.

Deputy Mayor Uteck advised that members will be meeting with staff to discuss options for the funding.

MOTION PUT AND PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.

100000000000000000000000000000000000000